
The Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, Inc. (RPNF)  
is pleased to send this update on the activities of the 

foundation!  

• Invitation to the RPNF Virtual Scholarships & Awards Reception for 2023 

on May 10 

• RPNF 2023 Spring 50/50 Raffle update 

• Announcement of the RPNF Annual General Meeting on May 29 

May 2023  

RPNF 50/50 Fundraiser  

The Registered Psychiatric Nurses' Foundation, Inc. invites you to get your tickets for 
the RPNF 50/50 Raffle. Draw closes May 10. Tickets can be purchased by visiting 
https://www.fundingchange.ca/rpnf (LGCA 4931-RF-40517). More than $1900 in 
tickets have been sold so far! Thank you for your support! 
 
Draw will be held immediately before the start of the Virtual 2023 RPNF Scholarships 
& Awards Reception being held on May 10 at 7pm CT.  

SAVE THE DATE for the RPNF Annual General Meeting 

 

The RPNF will hold it’s Annual General Meeting on May 29 from 12pm to 1pm CT.  

For Zoom links to the Virtual 2023 RPNF Scholarships and Awards Reception  
(May 10) or the 2023 AGM, please email info@rpnf.ca 

For more information about the RPNF, follow us on Instagram, Facebook,and Twitter or 

visit our website at www.rpnf.ca.  Join our mailing list by signing up here.  

A sincere thank-you to our Registered Psychiatric Nurses ’ Foundation Donors who 

make these Scholarships and Awards possible. Go to https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-

foundation/donations to learn how you can support the RPNF. 
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